
 

Dear Race Families, 

BSA has been extremely fortunate in being given a substantial donation to be used as 

bursaries to help progress the careers of up-and-coming junior alpine ski racers. The am is to 

supplement the amount of time that they are able to train on snow, during the winter 

season, by dividing the donation into ‘Full Bursary Weeks’ and ‘Outlier Bursary Weeks’. A 

Full Bursary Week will comprise of a full week of residential training at B.S.A. and an Outlier 

Bursary Week will comprise of 6 days of race training and tutorial support that is not 

residential. Full Terms and Conditions will be provided to you should be selected to receive 

a bursary.  

The General Terms for the Bursary: 

- BSA is your only on snow race training provider during the winter season 2021/22.  

- Bursaries are available for racers aged from age 10 to 18. 

- Bursary weeks cannot be used for Home Nation race weeks (Anglo Scottish, Welsh, 

English, and British Champs). 

- A supplement will apply if a bursary week is used for the 7-day period before the 

start of the British Championships. 

- At least 2 weeks of training must have been booked and paid for to receive a 

bursary. The bursary paid will be equivalent to the type of booking that has been 

made e.g. Outlier Bookings will only be eligible for an Outlier Bursary.  

- The number of weeks awarded will range between two and four weeks. 

- The dates on which the bursary is to be used must be confirmed by Friday 8th 

October 2021. Any changes to these dates are at the discretion of BSA. 

- BSA will need to be your GBSKI registered snow club by 1st December 2021. 

- Bursary weeks will count towards the total number of weeks required to meet the 

lower fees shown on the Fee Structure on our website. 

- Bursary weeks do not include transport to and from our base, alpine race insurance, 

race entry fees, or airport transfers outside of the ones shown on our Fee Structure. 

- The BSA Team decision as to who will be in receipt of a bursary is final and no 

discussion will be entered into.  

To apply for a bursary, please email or post a completed BSA Registration Form (available on 

our website www.britskiacad.org.uk under ‘Join Us’ ) and attach a personal statement, 

giving a brief description of your race experience so far and how the bursary could help you 

to progress. This should be received by the BSA office no later than Friday 3rdh September 

2021. Successful applicants will be notified by Friday 17th September 2021.  
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